Members of the Librarvy Board and volunteers have removed a

large numbexr of items from the branch, computers, files, supples
angd books to name a few.

The local history and genealogy items and photographs have
been moved to the municipal office in Colborne to be recorded. In
November and December Felicitvy Sidnell-Reid, Lenna Broatch, Andre
Rene and myvself made a listing of these titles and records for
Heritage Cramahe as the first step in turning this collection over
to this committee. The Library Board will make thisgs decision.

suzanne La Berge,
January 9th, 2009.



